
 
 

2021 MBRA FALL EVENT SCHEDULE  
 
 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 1ST  
Registration and Check In (Show office) 
Stall maps posted in barns  

10:00 am to 8:00 pm 
No early arrivals this includes camper trailers! 

Entries for WF & CBHI – bring to the show office Must be received before you compete & within office hours 

Arena Time - $10 for 20 minutes / Ten people at a time in 
the arena barrels will be set up.  

Time slots start at 10:30 am to 3:00 pm (20-minute intervals) 

1st Go Round Pee Wee  4:00 PM 

1st Go Round Youth  Immediately following Pee Wees 

Arena Time - $10 for 20 minutes / Ten people at a time in 
the arena barrels will be set up. 

Time slots start at 6:30 am to 9:00 pm (20-minute intervals) 

  

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 2ND 
Arena Closed for Preparation 

Registration (Show Office)  
8:00 AM to 11:00 AM  
All CBHI & Western Fortunes forms must be turned in by this time 

2nd  Go Round Youth  9:00AM 

2nd Go Round Pee Wees Immediately following Youth   

Youth and Pee Wee Awards Immediately following Pee Wee 

ARENA PREPARATION DURING AWARDS – LISTEN FOR ANNOUNCER WARNINGS FOR OPEN DIVISION TO START 

1st Go Round Open/Select Approx. 30 minutes after Pee Wees finish running 

 

AGM - Arena Grandstand 30 minutes after last Open/Select run (estimate 5:00/5:30 PM) 

  

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 3RD 
Arena Closed for Preparation 

2nd  Go Round Select / Open 9:00 AM 

  

Present Open, Select, MB Bred, Futurity & Derby Awards Approx. 30 minutes after Open finishes 

 

AWARDS CEREMONY – if you cannot be present you are responsible to have someone pick up your award for you. Western 
attire (cowboy hat and long sleeve shirt) required for awards ceremony 

 

SOME CHEQUES WILL BE AVAILABLE TO BE PICKED UP AT THE EVENT, 
REMAINING CHEQUES BE MAILED OUT THE WEEK FOLLOWING FINALS 

 
Enjoy the weekend! 

If you have any questions and / or issues throughout the weekend, please contact: 
Charmaine Grad (306-527-7723) OR Dawn Vandersteen (204-871-4930). 

The 2021 MBRA Board thanks all our Sponsors and everyone involved throughout the 
year and at our Fall Event. Your support of barrel racing in Manitoba is appreciated by all 

the competitors! 


